
Yarra City Council is trialling a 30km/h 
speed limit in a pocket of Fitzroy and 
Collingwood.

Join us on Saturday 20 October to find out more. 
Come along to ask questions, pick up a supporter 
poster, share why you support Thanks for 30 and talk 
with other members of your community.

We’ll be in Rose Street, at the corner of Fitzroy Street, 
between 10am and 2pm. 

See you there! 
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Cecil StYarra City Council is 
working to create livelier, 
healthier streets that 
everyone can enjoy, 
whether they are walking, 
driving or riding.

You will see the new speed limit 
signs go up in your area over 
the next couple of weeks.


